Frazier, Angel M.

From: Callaway, Jeff <Jeff.Callaway@gwinnettcounty.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 12:05 PM

To: Beecham, Teresa

Cc: Frazier, Angel M.

Subject: RE: Dekalb County Piggy back request-PA020-20
Teresa/Angel

DWR is ok with Dekalb reaching out to Cintas and asking if they will offer them the same bid schedule and pricing that is
supplied to Gwinnett County. All usage and invoicing will be between Dekalb and Cintas Corp.

Thanks

Jeff Callaway | Operations Division Director
Department of Water Resources | Gwinnett County Government

]
GWInnett 678.376.7068 | 684 Winder Highway, Lawrenceville, GA 30045
& !i &l www.gwinnettcounty.com | jeff.callaway@gwinnettcounty.com

Learn more about Gwinnett County Water Resources at www.gwinnettH20.com

From: Callaway, Jeff

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 1:52 PM

To: Beecham, Teresa <Teresa.Beecham@gwinnettcounty.com>
Subject: RE: Dekalb County Piggy back request-PA020-20

Teresa,

| left Ms. Frazier a voicemail last week to call me to discuss her request. | haven’t heard back from her yet, but if she calls
you back please let me know.

Thanks

Jeff Callaway | Operations Division Director
Department of Water Resources | Gwinnett County Government

G‘Wlnnett 678.376.7068 | 684 Winder Highway, Lawrenceville, GA 30045
& ﬂ' fad.  Www.gwinnettcounty.com | jeff.callaway@gwinnettcounty.com

Learn more about Gwinnett County Water Resources at www.gwinnettH20.com

From: Courson, Branna <Branna.Courson@gwinnettcounty.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 11:08 AM
To: Orgera, Pam <pam.orgera@gwinnettcounty.com>; Callaway, Jeff <Jeff.Callaway@gwinnettcounty.com>
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Cc: Beecham, Teresa <Teresa.Beecham@gwinnettcounty.com>; Lanfreschi, Michael
<Michael.Lanfreschi@gwinnettcounty.com>; Costley, Johanna <Johanna.Costley@gwinnettcounty.com>
Subject: FW: Dekalb County Piggy back request-PA020-20

Pam/Jeff,
Can you please respond to the below request from Purchasing?

Thank you for your help,
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From: Beecham, Teresa <Teresa.Beecham@gwinnettcounty.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 10:46 AM

To: Costley, Johanna <Johanna.Costley@gwinnettcounty.com>; Lanfreschi, Michael
<Michael.Lanfreschi@gwinnettcounty.com>

Cc: Courson, Branna <Branna.Courson@gwinnettcounty.com>

Subject: Dekalb County Piggy back request-PA020-20

Good Morning,

Angel Frazier with the Dekalb County purchasing team is requesting the Watershed Department of Dekalb County
piggyback off of PA20-20. Will DWR allow Dekalb County Watershed Department to piggyback?

Contact information for Angel Frazier is 404-371-0814. She may be contacting you shortly to discuss further.

Thank you

. Teresa Beecham | Purchasing Associate Il | Gwinnett County Government
GWInn 770.822.7788 | 75 Langley Drive * Lawrenceville, GA 30046 | GwinnettCounty.com



